

DEPT. COMM. NO. 11

February 13, 2002

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-First State Legislature State Capitol, Room 003 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith (2) copies of the Annual Report for the Program of All-Inclusive Care for the Elderly (PACE) for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2001. Pursuant to Act 231, Session Laws of Hawaii 2001, I am also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at http://www.hhsc.org/pacereport.

If you have any questions, please call me at (808) 733-4151 or Audrey Suga-Nakagawa, PACE Director, at (808) 832-6112.

Sincerely,

THOMAS M. DRISKILL, JR.

President/CEO

Hawaii Health Systems Corporati

Attachment

cc: Office of the Governor (w/Atch)
Office of the Lieutenant Governor (w/Atch)
Legislative Reference Bureau (Karen Mau) (w/Atch)
Legislative Auditor (w/Atch)
Budget and Finance (w/Atch)